For God Country And Coca Cola
Eventually, you will unconditionally discover a other experience and realization by spending more cash. still when? do you bow to that you require to get those all
needs as soon as having significantly cash? Why dont you attempt to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will guide you to comprehend even
more more or less the globe, experience, some places, with history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your definitely own times to pretend reviewing habit. along with guides you could enjoy now is For God Country And Coca Cola below.

streetcars. Acclaimed author Mark Pendergrast presents a deeply researched, multifaceted, up-to-the-minute history of the biggest city in America's Southeast,
using the BeltLine saga to explore issues of race, education, public health,
transportation, business, philanthropy, urban planning, religion, politics, and
community. An inspiring narrative of ordinary Americans taking charge of their
local communities, City of the Verge provides a model for how cities across the
country can reinvent themselves.
Counter-Cola Amanda Ciafone 2019-05-28 Counter-Cola charts the history of one of
the world’s most influential and widely known corporations, the Coca-Cola Company.
It tells the story of how, over the past 130 years, the corporation has tried to
make its products and brands physically and culturally a central part of global
daily life in over 200 countries. Through this story of Coca-Cola, Amanda Ciafone
reveals the pursuit of corporate power within the key economic
transformations—liberal, developmentalist, neoliberal—of the 20th and 21st
centuries. A story of global capitalism, it is not without contest. People
throughout the world have redeployed the corporation, its commodities, and brand
images to challenge the injustices of daily life under capitalism. As Ciafone
shows, assertions of national economic interests, critiques of cultural
homogenization, fights for workers’ rights, movements for environmental justice,
and debates over public health have obliged the corporation to justify itself in
terms of the common good, demonstrating capitalism’s imperative to assimilate
critiques or reveal its limits.
Secret Formula Frederick Allen 2015-10-27 A "highly entertaining history [of]
global hustling, cola wars and the marketing savvy that carved a niche for Coke in
the American social psyche” (Publishers Weekly). Secret Formula follows the
colorful characters who turned a relic from the patent medicine era into a company
worth $80 billion. Award-winning reporter Frederick Allen’s engaging account
begins with Asa Candler, a nineteenth-century pharmacist in Atlanta who secured
the rights to the original Coca-Cola formula and then struggled to get the cocaine
out of the recipe. After many tweaks, he finally succeeded in turning a backroom
belly-wash into a thriving enterprise. In 1919, an aggressive banker named Ernest
Woodruff leveraged a high-risk buyout of the Candlers and installed his son at the
helm of the company. Robert Woodruff spent the next six decades guiding Coca-Cola
with a single-minded determination that turned the soft drink into a part of the
landscape and social fabric of America. Written with unprecedented access to CocaCola’s archives, as well as the inner circle and private papers of Woodruff,
Allen’s captivating business biography stands as the definitive account of what it
took to build America’s most iconic company and one of the world’s greatest
business success stories.
Inside the Outbreaks Mark Pendergrast 2010-04-13 The “fascinating” story of the
CDC’s intrepid investigators, who travel the world to protect us from deadly
pathogens (Chicago Tribune). Since its founding in 1951, the Epidemic Intelligence
Service has waged war on every imaginable ailment. When an epidemic hits, the EIS
will be there to crack the case, however mysterious or deadly, saving countless
lives in the process. Over the years they have successfully battled polio,
cholera, and smallpox, to name a few, and in recent years have turned to the
epidemics killing us now—smoking, obesity, and gun violence among them. The
successful EIS model has spread internationally: former EIS officers on the staff
of the Centers for Disease Control have helped to establish nearly thirty similar
programs around the world. EIS veterans have gone on to become leaders in the
world of public health in organizations such as the World Health Organization.
Inside the Outbreaks takes readers on a riveting journey through the history of
this remarkable organization, following Epidemic Intelligence Service officers on
their globetrotting quest to eliminate the most lethal and widespread threats to
the world’s health.
For God, Country, and Coca-Cola Mark Pendergrast 2000-03-17 Traces the evolution
of Coca-Cola from its quiet beginnings to the influential giant of today, and
includes trivia facts, company lore, and stories of Coca-Cola's "secret formula."
The Road Cormac McCarthy 2019-03-07 The post-apocalyptic modern classic with an
introduction by novelist John Banville. In a burned-out America, a father and his
young son walk under a darkened sky, heading slowly for the coast. They have no
idea what, if anything, awaits them there. The landscape is destroyed, nothing
moves save the ash on the wind and cruel, lawless men stalk the roadside, lying in
wait. Attempting to survive in this brave new world, the young boy and his
protector have nothing but a pistol to defend themselves. They must keep walking.
Winner of the Pulitzer Prize for Fiction, The Road is an incandescent novel, the
story of a remarkable and profoundly moving journey. In this unflinching study of
the best and worst of humankind, Cormac McCarthy boldly divines a future without
hope, but one in which, miraculously, this young family finds tenderness. An
exemplar of post-apocalyptic writing, The Road is a true modern classic, a
masterful, moving and increasingly prescient novel. This edition is part of the
Picador Collection, a series of the best in contemporary literature, inaugurated
in Picador's 50th Anniversary year.
The Godfool Mark Pendergrast 2015-09 "Once there was a fool. He must have had a
real name once, but the only name he knew, and the only thing he was called, was
Fool...." Thus begins this thought-provoking folktale. The Godfool is not just a
children's book. It is a fable, a parable with a moral for all of us. The village
Fool, who sleeps in Ma Beezle's pig trough, comes to believe that he is also God.
Though he is the butt of jokes and source of amusement for many who consider
themselves superior to him, the Godfool has dipped into a deep well of wisdom,
compassion and humanity. His story may inspire others to learn from his simple
kindness and faith.
For God, Country and Coca-Cola Mark Pendergrast 1994 Now fully updated, the
classic account of how a bottle of sweetened caramel-colored soda water became
synonymous with American capitalism
Citizen Coke: The Making of Coca-Cola Capitalism Bartow J. Elmore 2014-11-03
"Citizen Coke demostrate[s] a complete lack of understanding about . . . the CocaCola system—past and present." —Ted Ryan, the Coca-Cola Company How did Coca-Cola
build a global empire by selling a low-price concoction of mostly sugar, water,
and caffeine? The easy answer is advertising, but the real formula to Coke’s
success was its strategy, from the start, to offload costs and risks onto
suppliers, franchisees, and the government. For most of its history the company
owned no bottling plants, water sources, cane- or cornfields. A lean operation, it
benefited from public goods like cheap municipal water and curbside recycling
programs. Its huge appetite for ingredients gave it outsized influence on
suppliers and congressional committees. This was Coca-Cola capitalism. In this new
history Bartow J. Elmore explores Coke through its ingredients, showing how the
company secured massive quantities of coca leaf, caffeine, sugar, and other

Elvis, Jesus & Coca Cola Kinky Friedman 1994 When an ex-girlfriend vanishes, a
documentary-in-progress disappears, and the screenwriter working on it overdoses,
Kinky Friedman takes on the case
God's Capitalist Kathryn W. Kemp 2002 "By following Asa Candler's life, readers
have a unique opportunity to visit Atlanta during one of the most critical times
in its development, and to see it through the eyes of one of Atlanta's "movers and
shakers.""--BOOK JACKET.
Kiss the Past Hello Coca-cola Company 2015-03-05 One of the most unmistakable
shapes in the world since its introduction in 1915, the Coca-Cola Contour Bottle
is an influential symbol of design, art, and culture. What began as a design brief
to create a bottle that could be identified in the dark or lying broken on the
ground today is one of the most recognized packages on the planet. Published on
the occasion of the bottle's centennial, Kiss the Past Hello is a vibrant
collection of images and art celebrating the Coca-Cola Contour Bottle not only as
an icon of design but also as a symbol of optimism, happiness, and the shared
moments in our lives.
Fizz Tristan Donovan 2013-11-01 The story of soda is the story of the modern
world, a tale of glamorous bubbles, sparkling dreams, big bucks, miracle cures and
spreading waistlines. Fizz! How Soda Shook Up The World charts soda's remarkable,
world-changing journey from awe-inspiring natural mystery to ubiquitous presence
in all our lives. Along the way you'll meet the quack medicine peddlers who
spawned some of the world's biggest brands with their all-healing concoctions as
well as the grandees of science and medicine mesmerized by the magic of bubbling
water. You'll discover how fizzy pop cashed in on Prohibition, helped presidents
reach the White House, and became public health enemy number one. You'll learn how
Pepsi put the fizz in Apple's marketing and how soda's sticky sweet allure defined
and built nations. And you'll find out how a soda-loving snail rewrote the law
books. Fizz! tells the extraordinary tale of how a seemingly simple everyday
refreshment zinged and pinged over our taste buds and, in doing so, changed the
world around us. Tristan Donovan is the author of Replay: The History of Video
Games. His work has appeared in the Times, Stuff, the Daily Telegraph, the
Guardian, and the Big Issue, among others.
Inside Coca-Cola Neville Isdell 2011-10-25 The first book by a Coca-Cola CEO tells
the remarkable story of the company's revival Neville Isdell was a key player at
Coca-Cola for more than 30 years, retiring in 2009 as CEO after regilding the
tarnished brand image of the world's leading soft-drink company. This first book
by a Coca-Cola CEO tells an extraordinary personal and professional world-wide
story, ranging from Northern Ireland to South Africa to Australia, the
Philippines, Russia, Germany, India, South Africa and Turkey. Isdell helped put
out huge public relations fires (India and Turkey), opened markets(Russia, Eastern
Europe, Philippines and Africa), championed Muhtar Kent, the current TurkishAmerican CEO, all while living the ideal of corporate responsibility. Isdell's,
and Coke's, story is newsy without being gossipy; principled without being
preachy. Inside Coca-Cola is filled with stories and lessons appealing to anybody
who has ever taken "the pause that refreshes." It's also a readable and important
look at how companies can market and govern themselves more-ethically and to great
success.
Formula for Fortune Ann Uhry Abrams 2012-03 Asa Candler rose from a rural
background to reap a fortune. His windfall came from purchasing the Coca-Cola
formula in 1888 and establishing the company that became a national phenomenon in
less than a decade. In Formula for Fortune, author Ann Uhry Abrams narrates the
life and times of Candler from his ancestral background to the death of the last
of his five children. Formula for Fortune not only shows how he turned his
entrepreneurial genius into an empire, but also relates his status in Atlanta,
Georgia, as a prominent banker, realtor, philanthropist, civil servant, and mayor.
Painting a lively portrait of the past, this biography tells a fascinating
American story that covers a century of American and Southern life as seen through
the eyes of a middle-class family elevated to prominence by their patriarch's
incredible success. It not only provides a peek into the horse-and-buggy days of
one of the nation's major corporations, but also follows Coca-Cola's fascinating
transformation from patent-medicine to international phenomenon. Family dynamics
weave through this drama of love, disappointments, and disaster played out against
the background of four wars, a race riot, technological revolutions, and numerous
courtroom dramas.
The Search for God and Guinness Stephen Mansfield 2009-10-12 The history of
Guinness, one of the world’s most famous brands, reveals the noble heights and
generosity of a great family and an innovative business. It began in Ireland in
the mid 1700s. The water in Ireland, indeed throughout Europe, was famously
undrinkable, and the gin and whiskey that took its place devastated civil society.
It was a disease ridden, starvation-plagued, alcoholic age, and Christians like
Arthur Guinness—as well as monks and even evangelical churches—brewed beer that
provided a healthier alternative to the poisonous waters and liquors of the times.
This is where the Guinness tale began. Now, 250 years and over 150 countries
later, Guinness is a global brand, one of the most consumed beverages in the
world. The tale that unfolds during those two and a half centuries has power to
thrill audiences today: the generational drama, business adventure, industrial and
social reforms, deep-felt faith, and the noble beer itself. "Frothy, delicious,
intoxicating and nutritious! No, I'm not talking about Guinness Stout—I'm talking
about Stephen Mansfield's fabulous new book...The amazing and true story of how
the Guinness family used its wealth and influence to touch millions is an absolute
inspiration." — Eric Metaxas, New York Times best-selling author "It's a rare brew
that takes faith, philanthropy and the frothy head of freshly-poured Guinness and
combines them into such an inspiriting narrative. Cheers to brewmaster Stephen
Mansfield! And cheers to you, the reader! You're in for a treat." — R. Emmett
Tyrrell Jr., Founder and editor-in-chief of The American Spectator
City on the Verge Mark Pendergrast 2017-05-16 What we can learn from Atlanta's
struggle to reinvent itself in the 21st Century Atlanta is on the verge of
tremendous rebirth-or inexorable decline. A kind of Petri dish for cities
struggling to reinvent themselves, Atlanta has the highest income inequality in
the country, gridlocked highways, suburban sprawl, and a history of racial
injustice. Yet it is also an energetic, brash young city that prides itself on
pragmatic solutions. Today, the most promising catalyst for the city's rebirth is
the BeltLine, which the New York Times described as "a staggeringly ambitious
engine of urban revitalization." A long-term project that is cutting through
forty-five neighborhoods ranging from affluent to impoverished, the BeltLine will
complete a twenty-two-mile loop encircling downtown, transforming a massive ring
of mostly defunct railways into a series of stunning parks connected by trails and
for-god-country-and-coca-cola
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inputs. Its growth was driven by shrewd leaders such as Asa Candler, who scaled an
Atlanta soda-fountain operation into a national empire, and “boss” Robert
Woodruff, who nurtured partnerships with companies like Hershey and Monsanto.
These men, and the company they helped build, were seen as responsible citizens,
bringing jobs and development to every corner of the globe. But as Elmore shows,
Coke was usually getting the sweet end of the deal. It continues to do so.
Alongside Coke’s recent public investments in water purification infrastructure,
especially in Africa, it has also built—less publicly—a rash of bottling plants in
dangerously arid regions. Looking past its message of corporate citizenship,
Elmore finds a strategy of relentless growth. The costs shed by Coke have fallen
on the public at large. Its annual use of many billions of gallons of water has
strained an increasingly scarce global resource. Its copious servings of highfructose corn syrup have threatened public health. Citizen Coke became a giant in
a world of abundance. In a world of scarcity it is a strain on resources and all
who depend on them.
Soda and Fizzy Drinks Judith Levin 2021-08-12 An effervescent exploration of the
global history and myriad symbolic meanings of carbonated beverages. More than
eighty years before the invention of Coca-Cola, sweet carbonated drinks became
popular around the world, provoking arguments remarkably similar to those they
prompt today. Are they medicinally, morally, culturally, or nutritionally good or
bad? Seemingly since their invention, they have been loved—and hated—for being
cold or sweet or fizzy or stimulating. Many of their flavors are international:
lemon and ginger were more popular than cola until about 1920. Some are local:
tarragon in Russia, cucumber in New York, red bean in Japan, and chinotto
(exceedingly bitter orange) in Italy. This book looks not only at how something
made from water, sugar, and soda became big business, but also how it became
deeply important to people—for fizzy drinks’ symbolic meanings are far more
complex than the water, gas, and sugar from which they are made.
For God, Country and Coca-Cola Mark Pendergrast 2000 Mark Pendergrast's history is
a microcosm of American enterprise. Invented as a patent medicine with a cocaine
kick, Coca-Cola is today 99 per-cent sugar water, the world's most distributed
product, available in over 185 countries, more than the membership of the United
Nations.
For God, Country and Coca-Cola Mark Pendergrast 1999 A history of Coca-Cola which
in turn reflects American enterprise. Invented as a patent medicine with a cocaine
kick, Coca-Cola is now 99 per cent sugar water, the world's most distributed
product, available in over 185 countries and a far cry from its chance invention
by a morphine addict.
Birth of a Salesman Walter A. FRIEDMAN 2009-06-30 In this entertaining and
informative book, Walter Friedman chronicles the remarkable metamorphosis of the
American salesman from itinerant amateur to trained expert. From the midnineteenth century to the eve of World War II, the development of sales management
transformed an economy populated by peddlers and canvassers to one driven by
professional salesmen and executives. From book agents flogging Ulysses S. Grant's
memoirs to John H. Patterson's famous pyramid strategy at National Cash Register
to the determined efforts by Ford and Chevrolet to craft surefire sales pitches
for their dealers, selling evolved from an art to a science. "Salesmanship" as a
term and a concept arose around the turn of the century, paralleling the new
science of mass production. Managers assembled professional forces of neat
responsible salesmen who were presented as hardworking pillars of society, no
longer the butt of endless "traveling salesmen" jokes. People became prospects;
their homes became territories. As an NCR representative said, the modern salesman
"let the light of reason into dark places." The study of selling itself became an
industry, producing academic disciplines devoted to marketing, consumer behavior,
and industrial psychology. At Carnegie Mellon's Bureau of Salesmanship Research,
Walter Dill Scott studied the characteristics of successful salesmen and ways to
motivate consumers to buy. Full of engaging portraits and illuminating insights,
Birth of a Salesman is a singular contribution that offers a clear understanding
of the transformation of salesmanship in modern America. Reviews of this book: The
history Friedman weaves is engrossing and the book hits stride with entertaining
chapters on Mark Twain's marketing of the memoirs of Ulysses S. Grant (apparently
Twain was as talented a businessman as a writer) and on the shift from the
drummer--the middleman between wholesalers and regional shopkeepers--to the
department store...In Birth of a Salesman, Friedman has crafted a history of an
'inherently unlikable process' with depth, affection and intelligent analysis. -Carlo Wolff, Boston Globe I very much enjoyed reading this book. It is well
written, well argued, and thoroughly researched. Salesmen, Friedman argues, helped
distribute the products of America's increasingly bountiful manufacturing
industries, invented new forms of managerial hierarchies, investigated the
psychology of desire, and were in the vanguard of America's transformation from a
producer to a consumer society. He powerfully shows that the rise of modern
business practices and the emergence of a particularly American culture of
consumption can only be fully understood if we examine the history of selling. -Sven Beckert, author of The Monied Metropolis Walter Friedman's Birth of a
Salesman: The Transformation of Selling in America is an important book. The
modern industrial economy, created in the United States and Europe between the
1880s and the 1930s, required the integration of large-scale production and
marketing. The evolution of mass production is a well-known story, but Friedman is
the first to fill in the crucial marketing side of that industrial revolution. -Alfred D. Chandler, Jr., author of The Visible Hand and Scale and Scope With wit
and verve, Walter Friedman gives us a cast of memorable characters who turned
salesmanship from ballyhoo to behaviorism, from silliness to science. Informed by
prodigious research, Birth of a Salesman also clarifies the birth of modern
marketing--from an angle that humanizes its subject through wry, ironic, but
serious analysis. This is a pioneering work on a subject crucial to American
social, cultural, and business history. --Thomas K. McCraw, author of Creating
Modern Capitalism
Coke Dates Patrick Regan 2002-09-01 Memories of a shared straw in a cozy diner
come flooding back in this nostalgic look at love with a Coca-Cola twist.
Simpler Times Coloring Book Jim Shore 2020-08-11 The first-ever adult coloring
book featuring Jim Shore's original artwork based on tradition, family, and love
of country. This Simpler Times Coloring Book is filled with more than 30 folk artinspired designs that include birds, roosters, village scenes, covered bridges,
farms, angels, and more. Unique quilt designs are incorporated into every design
as an homage to Jim's mother. Each design is printed on a single side of highquality paper with perforated edges for easy removal and display.
IBM James W. Cortada 2019-03-05 A history of one of the most influential American
companies of the last century. For decades, IBM shaped the way the world did
business. IBM products were in every large organization, and IBM corporate culture
established a management style that was imitated by companies around the globe. It
was “Big Blue, ” an icon. And yet over the years, IBM has gone through both
failure and success, surviving flatlining revenue and forced reinvention. The
company almost went out of business in the early 1990s, then came back strong with
new business strategies and an emphasis on artificial intelligence. In this
authoritative, monumental history, James Cortada tells the story of one of the
most influential American companies of the last century. Cortada, a historian who
worked at IBM for many years, describes IBM's technology breakthroughs, including
the development of the punch card (used for automatic tabulation in the 1890
census), the calculation and printing of the first Social Security checks in the
for-god-country-and-coca-cola

1930s, the introduction of the PC to a mass audience in the 1980s, and the
company's shift in focus from hardware to software. He discusses IBM's business
culture and its orientation toward employees and customers; its global expansion;
regulatory and legal issues, including antitrust litigation; and the track records
of its CEOs. The secret to IBM's unequalled longevity in the information
technology market, Cortada shows, is its capacity to adapt to changing
circumstances and technologies.
God Country #1 Donny Cates 2017-01-11 SERIES PREMIERE. Emmet Quinlan, an old
widower rattled by dementia, isn't just a problem for his childrenÑhis violent
outbursts are more than the local cops can handle. When a tornado levels his home
as well as the surrounding West Texas town restored Quinlan rises from the
wreckage. The enchanted sword at the eye of the storm gives him more than a sound
mind and body, however. He's now the only man who can face the otherworldly
creatures the sword has drawn down to the Lone Star State... "So much fun to watch
creators find that next level. Go, Cates, go! " BRIAN MICHAEL BENDIS
Victims of Memory: Incest Accusations and Shattered Lives Mark Pendergrast
2012-06-21 ‘I doubt whether any book of greater importance will be published in
1997.’ Anthony Storr, The Times.
Syrup Max Barry 2000-07-01 Now a major motion picture starring Amber Heard, Shiloh
Fernandez, Kellan Lutz, and Brittany Snow Scat (formerly known as Michael
Holloway) is young, underemployed, and trying to make it in Los Angeles. When he
comes up with the idea for the hottest new soda ever, he’s sure he’ll become the
next overnight sensation, maybe even retire early. But in the treacherous waters
of corporate America there are no sure things and Scat finds that he has to fight
to save his idea if his yet-to-be-realized career will ever get off the ground.
With the help of a scarily gorgeous and brilliant marketing director named 6, he
sets out on a mission to grab hold the fame and fortune that, time and again,
elude him. This sharp-witted novel is a scathingly funny satire of celebrity, the
pop culture machine, and the length to which a guy will go to get ahead—and get a
date while doing it.
Design to Grow David Butler 2016-02-23 "Expert advice from Coca-Cola's vice
president of Innovation and Entrepreneurship: Learn how Coca-Cola uses design to
grow its business by combining the advantages of scale with the agility to respond
to fast-changing market conditions. In today's world, every company is at risk of
having a "Kodak Moment"--Watching its industry and the competitive advantages it
has developed over years, even decades, vanish overnight. The reason? An inability
to adapt quickly to new business realities. Established companies are at risk, but
it's no easier being an agile startup, because most of those fail due to their
inability to scale. Tomorrow's business winners--regardless of size or industry-will be the ones that know how to combine scale with agility. In Design to Grow, a
Coca-Cola senior executive shares both the successes and failures of one of the
world's largest companies as it learns to use design to be both agile and big. In
this rare and unprecedented behind-the-scenes look, David Butler and senior Fast
Company editor, Linda Tischler, use plain language and easy-to-understand case
studies to show how this works at Coca-Cola--and how other companies can use the
same approach to grow their business. This book is a must-read for managers inside
large corporations as well as entrepreneurs just getting started"-The Most Hated Man in America Mark Pendergrast 2017 Everyone knows the story of
Jerry Sandusky, the serial pedophile, the Monster. But what if that story is
wrong? What if the former Penn State football coach and founder of the Second Mile
is an innocent man convicted in the midst of a moral panic fed by the
sensationalistic media, police trawling, and memory-warping psychotherapy? The
Most Hated Man in America reads like a true crime psychological thriller and is
required reading for everyone from criminologists to sports fans. "If potential
readers are convinced that Jerry Sandusky is guilty, they need to read The Most
Hated Man in America. This meticulously researched, provocative, and wonderfully
written book by Mark Pendergrast, an enormously important contributor to the
repressed memory debate, will certainly make them see another side. Maybe they
will think twice." -- Elizabeth Loftus, Distinguished Professor of Psychology &
Social Behavior, University of California, Irvine, author, The Myth of Repressed
Memory and other books. "The Most Hated Man in America tells a truly remarkable
story. In all the media coverage the Sandusky case has received, it's amazing that
no one else has noticed or written about so many of these things, including all
the 'memories' that were retrieved through therapy and litigation. One would think
that the sheer insanity of so much of this will have to eventually come out." -Richard A. Leo, Hamill Family Professor of Law and Psychology, University of San
Francisco, author, Police Interrogation and American Justice and The Wrong Guys:
Murder, False Confessions, and the Norfolk Four "Virtually everybody knows with
certainty that Jerry Sandusky is a serial child molester. He was, after all, found
guilty by a jury of his peers. But what if what we think we know about Sandusky is
at least in some ways incorrect? Regardless of their ultimate conclusions, readers
will find The Most Hated Man in America to be thoughtful and provocative,
addressing questions that deserve to be asked in a just society." --Fred S.
Berlin, M.D., Ph.D. Director, The Johns Hopkins Sexual Behavior Consultation Unit,
The Johns Hopkins University School of Medicine
Hershey Michael D'Antonio 2007-01-09 Examines the life of the head of the
chocolate factory empire, describing his fatherless upbringing by a strict
Mennonite mother, his failures with two early candy companies, and his
construction of the utopian Hershey village.
For God, Country, and Coca-Cola Mark Pendergrast 2013-05-14 For God, Country and
Coca-Cola is the unauthorized history of the great American soft drink and the
company that makes it. From its origins as a patent medicine in Reconstruction
Atlanta through its rise as the dominant consumer beverage of the American
century, the story of Coke is as unique, tasty, and effervescent as the drink
itself. With vivid portraits of the entrepreneurs who founded the company -- and
of the colorful cast of hustlers, swindlers, ad men, and con men who have made
Coca-Cola the most recognized trademark in the world -- this is business history
at its best: in fact, "The Real Thing."
Secret Formula Diane Publishing Company 1999-04-01
FOR GOD, COUNTRY AND COCA-COLA: THE DEFENITIVE HISTORY OF THE GREAT AMERICAN SOFT
DRINK AND THE COMPANY THAT MAKES IT. Mark Pendergrast
Over a Barrel Thomas Pellechia 2015-02-11 How a small family company in the Finger
Lakes became one of the most important wine producers in the United States, only
to be taken down by corporate greed and mismanagement. In 1880, Walter Stephen
Taylor, a cooper’s son, started a commercial grape juice company in New York’s
Finger Lakes region. Two years later, wine production was added, and by the 1920s,
the Taylor Wine Company was firmly established. Walter Taylor’s three sons
carefully guided the company through Prohibition and beyond, making it the most
important winery in the Northeast and profoundly affecting the people and
community of Hammondsport, where the company was headquartered. In the 1960s, the
Taylor family took the company public. Ranked sixth in domestic wine production
and ripe for corporate takeover, the company was sold to Coca-Cola in 1977. Three
more changes of corporate ownership followed until, in 1995, this once-dynamic and
important wine producer was obliterated, tearing apart the local economy and
changing a way of life that had lasted for nearly a century. Drawing on archival
research as well as interviews with many of the principal players, Thomas
Pellechia skillfully traces the economic dynamism of the Finger Lakes wine region,
the passion and ingenuity of the Taylor family, and the shortsighted corporate
takeover scenario that took down a once-proud American family company. In addition
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describing political payments between corporate interests and federal narcotics
officials, the reproduction–in Cortés’ deft watercolors–of memos, official
letters, and newspaper articles serves as an indictment of the rule of law with
loopholes for the profit minded. This is an excellent introduction to the
complexities of 'American interests,' the realities of corrupt rationale invoked
in the pursuit of world health, and the need to take a longer view than the
immediate to see how substance and substance abuse both share space and operate on
different planes. Right and wrong are not black and white but form a gray of
varying shades." --Library Journal “If you hate the War on Drugs, Ricardo Cortés
should be one of your favorite illustrators.” --Vice “Astonishingly addictive and
intoxicatingly revelatory, ...Coffee, Coca & Cola offers an impressively openminded history lesson and an incredible look at the dark underbelly of American
Capitalism . . . A stunning, hard cover coffee-table book for concerned adults,
this captivating chronicle is a true treasure.” --Comics Review (UK) “This
fascinating and beautifully illustrated piece of visual journalism . . . is as
thoroughly researched and absorbingly narrated as it is charmingly illustrated.” -Brain Pickings "Any food and culinary history holding will find this a lively
survey!" --The Midwest Book Review A Secret History of Coffee, Coca & Cola is an
illustrated book disclosing new research in the coca leaf trade conducted by The
Coca-Cola Company. 2011 marked the 125th anniversary of its iconic beverage, and
the fiftieth anniversary of the international drug control treaty that allows
Coca-Cola exclusive access to the coca plant. Most people are familiar with tales
of cocaine being an early ingredient of "Coke" tonic; it's an era the company
makes every effort to bury. Yet coca leaf, the source of cocaine which has been
banned in the U.S. since 1914, has been part of Coca-Cola's secret formula for
over one hundred years. This is a history that spans from cocaine factories in
Peru, to secret experiments at the University of Hawaii, to the personal files of
U.S. Bureau of Narcotics Commissioner Harry Anslinger (infamous for his "Reefer
Madness" campaign against marijuana, lesser known as a long-time collaborator of
The Coca-Cola Company). A Secret History of Coffee, Coca & Cola tells how one of
the biggest companies in the world bypasses an international ban on coca. The book
also explores histories of three of the most consumed substances on earth,
revealing connections between seemingly disparate icons of modern culture:
caffeine, cocaine, and Coca-Cola. Coca-Cola is the most popular soft drink on
earth, and soft drinks are the number one food consumed in the American diet.
Caffeine is the most widely used psychoactive substance. Cocaine . . . well,
people seem to like reading about cocaine. An illustrated chronicle that will
appeal to fans of food and drink histories (e.g., Mark Kurlansky's Salt and Cod;
Mark Pendergrast's For God, Country & Coca-Cola), graphic novel enthusiasts, and
people interested in drug prohibition and international narcopolitics, the book
follows in the footsteps of successful pop-history books such as Michael Pollan's
The Botany of Desire and Eric Schlosser's Fast Food Nation—but has a unique style
that blends such histories with narrative illustration and influences from Norman
Rockwell to Art Spiegelman.
Uncommon Grounds Mark Pendergrast 2019-07-09 The definitive history of the world's
most popular drug Uncommon Grounds tells the story of coffee from its discovery on
a hill in ancient Abyssinia to the advent of Starbucks. Mark Pendergrast reviews
the dramatic changes in coffee culture over the past decade, from the disastrous
"Coffee Crisis" that caused global prices to plummet to the rise of the Fair Trade
movement and the "third-wave" of quality-obsessed coffee connoisseurs. As the
scope of coffee culture continues to expand, Uncommon Grounds remains more than
ever a brilliantly entertaining guide to the currents of one of the world's
favorite beverages.
For God, Country, and Coca-Cola Mark Pendergrast 2013-05-14 From its invention as
a cocaine-laced patent medicine in the Gilded Age to its globe-drenching ubiquity
as the ultimate symbol of consumer capitalism in the twenty-first century, CocaCola's dramatic history unfolds as the ultimate business saga. In this fully
revised and expanded edition of For God, Country & Coca-Cola, Mark Pendergrast
looks at America's cultural, social, and economic history through the bottom of a
green glass Coke bottle and tells the captivating story of the world's most
recognizable consumer product.

to providing important lessons for business innovators, Over a Barrel is a
cautionary tale for a wine region that is repeating its formative history. “Over a
Barrel offers various cautionary lessons that can be applied to all too many
businesses. The Taylor paterfamilias began making wine from grapes in the Finger
Lakes region, and his three sons improved it. But when the world of wine
consumption changed, the Taylors didn’t, and they eventually sold out. Subsequent
corporate owners gradually destroyed the wine and the farmers who grew the grapes.
Only the black sheep grandson stayed true to the family code, ranting from his
perch on Bully Hill.” — Mark Pendergrast, author of For God, Country, and CocaCola: The Definitive History of the Great American Soft Drink and the Company That
Makes It, Third Edition, Revised and Expanded
Pop Constance Hays 2010-06-30 Coca-Cola is the world's best-known brand, and
perhaps the most quintessentially American one: a beverage with no nutritional
value, sold variously as a remedy, a tonic and a refreshment. The story of CocaCola is also a tale of carbonisation, soda fountain shops, dynastic bottling
businesses, and ultimately, globalisation and billion-dollar promotional
campaigns. New York Times reporter Constance L. Hays examines the 119-year history
of Coke - a story of opportunity, hope, teamwork and love as well as salesmanship,
hubris, ambition and greed. There is an entirely new chapter for this paperback
edition, covering the recent Dasani debacle and events since the hardback
published in February 2004.
Mirror, Mirror Mark Pendergrast 2009-04-28 Of all human inventions, the mirror is
perhaps the one most closely connected to our own consciousness. As our first
technology for contemplation of the self, the mirror is arguably as important an
invention as the wheel. Mirror Mirror is the fascinating story of the mirror's
invention, refinement, and use in an astonishing range of human activities -- from
the fantastic mirrored rooms that wealthy Romans created for their orgies to the
mirror's key role in the use and understanding of light. Pendergrast spins tales
of the 2,500year mystery of whether Archimedes and his "burning mirror" really set
faraway Roman ships on fire; the medieval Venetian glassmakers, who perfected the
technique of making large, flat mirrors from clear glass and for whom any attempt
to leave their cloistered island was punishable by death; Isaac Newton, whose
experiments with sunlight on mirrors once left him blinded for three days; the
artist David Hockney, who holds controversial ideas about Renaissance artists and
their use of optical devices; and George Ellery Hale, the manic-depressive
astronomer and telescope enthusiast who inspired (and gave his name to) the
twentieth century's largest ground-based telescope. Like mirrors themselves,
Mirror Mirror is a book of endless wonder and fascination.
Coca-Globalization R. Foster 2008-02-04 This book explores globalization through a
historical and anthropological study of how familiar soft drinks such as Coke and
Pepsi became valued as more than mere commodities. Foster discusses the
transnational operations of soft drink companies and, in particular, the marketing
of soft drinks in Papua New Guinea, a country only recently opened up to the flow
of brand name consumer goods. Based on field observations and interviews, as well
as archival and library research, this book is of interest to anyone concerned
about the cultural consequences and political prospects of globalization,
including new forms of consumer citizenship and corporate social responsibility.
God is Back Adrian Wooldridge 2011-10-06 As the world becomes more modern, it is
not becoming more secular. Instead, on the street and in the corridors of power,
religion is surging. As God is Back shows, for better or for worse, faith is on
the increase - fuelled by an American-style model of personal, customer-driven,
aggressively marketed religion. Shining a light on this huge, hidden world of
faith, from Californian megachurches to exorcisms in Sao Paulo, from China's
aspirant middle-class Christians to mosques in Nigeria, this book shows that if
you want to understand the modern world, you cannot afford to ignore God - whether
you believe in Him or not.
A Secret History of Coffee, Coca & Cola Ricardo Cortés 2012-12-04 VERY SHORT LIST
chose A Secret History of Coffee, Coca & Cola for the #1 Spot on their November 16
Food E-mail A Brain Pickings Favorite Food Book of 2012 and one of their Best
Graphic Novels & Graphic Nonfiction of 2012 Featured in Columbia College Today's
Bookshelf section "A straight forward and accessible text…Cortés’ highly detailed
paintings call up concomitant issues and famous faces as well…In dense passages
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